
Winhills Primary Academy 
Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust 

Established in the Queen’s Jubilee Year 2012 

 

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX 

Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk 

 
C.E.O Mrs Susannah Connell BSc MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH 

Headteacher: Mrs Roxanne d’Arcy BA (Hons) 

 

 

 
 

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales. 

Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE 

 

                     
 

 

June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

 

Re: Update on School Meal Prices from September 2025 

 

I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our school meal pricing, 

effective from September 2025. As you may know, we as a Trust have recently 

brought our catering services in house. This change allows us to have greater control 

over the variety and quality of meals offered to your children. 

 

New Meal Prices 

 

From September 2025, the cost of meals will be as follows: 

• Nursery meals: increasing from £2.41 to £2.45 per meal 

• School meals: increasing from £2.60 to £2.65 per meal 

• Adult meals: will be £3.25 per meal 

 

Why are prices increasing? 

This small increase reflects the rising costs of ingredients and supplies, and ensures we 

can continue to provide nutritious, high-quality meals for all pupils and adults. By 

managing our catering in house, we can keep prices as low as possible while still 

improving the menu and food quality. 

 

Next Steps 

• If your child currently has school meals, no action is needed; the new prices 

will be applied automatically from September 2025. 

• If you have any questions or concerns about the new pricing, or if you wish to 

discuss eligibility for free school meals, please contact the school office on 

office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 

mailto:office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk


If you would like more information about our in-house catering, including weekly 

menus and allergen information, please visit our website or contact us directly. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we work to provide the 

best possible meals for our pupils. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Roxanne d'Arcy 

Headteacher 

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of the DLPT) 

 

  

  


